WOKINGHAM COPY.

5th November, 1940.
My Dear Cyril,

With regard to Glasgow Pirst #Entry Report
62950 on the motor ship "ARDENVOHR"™, 1t is presumed that the
"Subject" in your Minute referred to the fitting of cargo
battens in Nos. 3 and § holds and part of No. 1 hold and

~not, of course, to the equipment which simply appears as &

stamp on the Flrst intry Certificate.

It 1s noted that the remainder of the cargo.
battens are to be fitted om the veasel'!s arrivel in the
United States and I shall be glad to learn what you want
us to do regarding the issue of a certificate. Should we
issue a half Certificate at once and delay the Bsue of a
full Certificate until the cargo battens have been ﬁlaced
in order or would the Bullders prefer to have a full Certificate
now with the "Subject” added.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

C.R. Willis Esq.,
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